
ADAMS TOWNSHIP SCHOOL DISTRICT 

 

 
 

November 17, 2020 

 

Dear Parent(s),  

Due to the recent Michigan Department of Human Health and Services order, grades 9-12 will be moving to 

remote learning tomorrow (November 18, 2020). All students will return to Jeffers High School on Wednesday, 

December 9. Grades Kindergarten through 8th grade will continue to have in-person instruction. All athletic events 

are also canceled.  

 

This is not a local decision. Jeffers High School staff members know that in-person instruction is the best way to 

educate. We understand the rationale of keeping our families safe but are frustrated and disappointed in the 

mandate.  We want all of our students in the building and in front of our teachers every class period, every day.  

 

We are exploring options to return to normal as soon as possible and will continue to advocate for our students. 

We have also reached out to representatives in the Michigan Senate and House of Representatives to voice 

concerns and make recommendations.  

 

I know this has been difficult for everyone and want to thank you all for your continued support. We are working 

hard to make Jeffers High School the best it can be. We need to continue to work together to ensure that our 

students have everything they need to be successful in life after high school. Please let me know if you have any 

questions.  

 

Sincerely,  

 

 

Steve Lishinski 

Principal  
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